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Toyota Motor Corporation (TMC) received notice from NHTSA on April 5 (in the United States) that NHTSA is
seeking acivil penalty. TMC is now considering its response. Toyota has and will continue to practice its
philosophy of satisfying consumers with high quality vehicles that are safe and reliable, and responding to
consumer feedback with honesty and integrity.



